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!
Both the number of Amateur Radio Service licensees and ARRL members are decreasing, and the average age of amateur radio operators is still going up.  On-the-air amateur radio activity continues to decline.  And this is the major reason ARRL membership continues to decline.  ARRL’s latest professional (READEX) survey, taken late last summer,  documents this continuing decline.

!
The method of dealing with the FCC has changed.  Amateur radio’s special relationship with the Commission has virtually disappeared.  The current FCC Commissioners are all politically appointed attorneys with little or no knowledge of the characteristics and uses of RF energy.  The FCC’s NPRM on BPL (ET Dockets 03-104 and 04-37) is proof of this.

!
Amateur radio, and the ARRL in particular must become far more politically involved in order to maintain and enhance Amateur Radio Service RF spectrum allocations and the ability to use them.

!
Maintaining the status quo in our license structure and how we work with our government agencies will lead to the piece-meal dismantling of the Amateur Radio Service.

!
Unless we reverse the demographic trends in #1, and change the way we deal with the FCC, whatever license structure we have will become irrelevant.

!
The Amateur Radio Service license restructuring proposal (RM-10867) approved by the ARRL Board of Directors at its January meeting is the direct result of the demographic and ARRL membership trends documented in the last two READEX surveys and the elimination of the international Morse code licensing requirement at WRC-2003.

The ARRL’s 2004 license restructuring proposal:
!
Builds on the license structure simplification process started by the FCC Docket 98-143 (Restructuring I) and eliminates all the legacy license classes created by that Docket at little or no expense for the FCC.

!
Will provide a far better introductory experience with its new Novice License while providing a stronger incentive to upgrade to a higher license class.

!
Does not reduce anyone’s operating privileges except for existing (legacy) Novice Class licensees.  And in this case, the small losses on VHF and higher frequencies are offset by large increases in HF operating privileges.

!
Will hopefully reverse the negative trends listed above and thus create a much stronger political base for defending and improving amateur radio spectrum allocations and for at least leveling the playing field when amateurs have to obtain local government and/or homeowner association permission to erect and use outdoor antennas.

We no longer have the luxury of maintaining the status quo.  

The Amateur Radio Service must be made more attractive to the Internet generation.  Our radio service must become even more active in volunteer public and emergency service communications.  We can have a great future in amateur radio if we can put aside past dogmas and become an even more valued community asset... and we can have a lot of fun in the process.
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